10-001
COMMENT
CL-06843

From: WILLIAM HOWARD <howard.wb@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 3:44 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I do not support the proposed changes! If these proposals were to pass I would be one of the many small
investors that would be excluded from this market. Please do not punish the small investor for the misgivings and

deplorable behavior of Wall Street.

Thank You.

Bill Howard

SCE Construction Superintendent, Supporting E&TS/PPD
US Tech Services

Available @ Cell (805) 889-1010



